
David has been willingly (on his own 
initiative) taking photos at our Roseville Good 
Old Days Reunion since it's inception in 2008.  
 

He places them on-line for all to see, 
especially those who could not attend due to 
schedule or health.  It has been a powerful 
tool in keeping the reunion going and 
enabling us to look back through these 16 
years when one of  our associates passes. 

Paul Dickson 

https://vipclubmn.org/activities.html#RGOD 

2025 VIP Club President 

Certificate Is Awarded To  

David Wilhelm 

This Annual ‘Jansen’  

 Volunteer Extraordinaire  

April 16, 2025 

https://vipclubmn.org/activities.html#RGOD

